From President Rick Gallot
 
On behalf of the entire Grambling State University family, I would like to offer our condolences to the family of Kendra Butler and her son Remington Butler as they mourn the loss of our student and community member.  

We are deeply saddened by the impact suffered by this family and our sister school, Louisiana Tech University in the wake of this morning’s tornado.  

While it is difficult to find reason for events like these, we do have faith that the strong love and concern that connects us will once again carry us through as we assist in recovery.  
 
To all of our students, I want to encourage you to support and look out for one another.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To our Governor, Dr. Guice, Mayor Walker, Sheriff Stone, and our fellow Lincoln Parish residents, thank you for the continued collaboration that keeps our community strong as we work to recover.  
